
 
Dear All, 
 
On behalf of the ECASBA Chair, Marco Tak, and our colleagues at the International 
Maritime Union in Greece, we are writing to advise that the 2022 ECASBA European 
seminar will take place on Tuesday 25th October in Greece, hosted by IMU. Further 
detailed information will follow but the event will start around 9.00 am and finish at 5 pm, 
with the traditional dinner for delegates, speakers, and guests taking place the same 
evening. 
 
A more detailed programme, together with registration and hotel booking information will 
be issued in early September but in the meantime, please note the date in your diary.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all in Greece in October. 
 
Best regards, 
 
JONATHAN C. WILLIAMS FICS 
GENERAL MANAGER 
FONASBA 
WALSINGHAM HOUSE 
35, SEETHING LANE 
LONDON 
EC3N 4AH 
Tel: + 44 20 7623 3113 
Mobile: +44 7778 497707 
E-Mail: generalmanager@fonasba.com 
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